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This state definitely needs to forgive all fines for any business that has suffered from 
this unnecessary lockdown because of a virus with a 99.9% survival rate and 
medications that cure it easily. Masks are causing hypercapnia hypoxia irreversible 
brain and lung damage eye issues and periodontal diseases skin diseases and 
spreading bacteria and germs everywhere. Vaccine is not necessary and causing 
horrific damage including deaths. Virologist and biologists studying this so called 
virus and can NOT isolate a Corona virus in any samples at present. These people 
should not be suffering more from fines and taxation. They need licenses reinstated 
and let Maine people live again. We have all suffered enough damage from this 
unnecessary lockdown. 


